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Worship Service
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January 10, 2016

 Pastor: Greg Ginn ............................. 753-7341
 Associate Pastor: Dustin Rudolph ...................... 753-7341
 Board Chairman: Tim Schwartz ........................ 273-1920
 Awana Clubs: Donna Salter ......................... 357-5985
 Children’s Church: Dustin Rudolph ...................... 753-7341
 Nursery Schedule: Heather Schwartz .................. 273-5916
 Cleaning Rotation: Chuck & Laura Hopkins ......... 352-3043
 Church Bulletin: Jim Colombo ......................... 943-4888
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Anything For the Elders?
The next meeting of our Council of Elders, is this Wednesday evening,

Jan. 13th.  Please be in prayer for them as they meet. If you have anything
you would like the Elders to consider, please contact one of them today.



2016 Church Directory Update
     As God continues to graciously grow our church family, one
       of the most helpful tools in connecting with one another
   and praying for one another is our pictorial directory.  If your
   information has changed in the last year, please be sure to
   update it in the clipboards that will be coming around during
  the service.  If you are not in the directory, but would like to
be added, please write in your pertinent contact information

on the blank pages at the end as well.  New or updated pictures can be
submitted to photos@littlerockcf.org.  Melanie Colombo will be available to
take pictures before and after the church service for the next few Sundays.

Dan Schwartz
At the Cross

Depth of Mercy

Pastoral Prayer
( Pastor Greg )

There Is a Higher Throne
Hallelujah, What a Savior

Pastor Greg
“A Scandalous Supper”

Part 6 - "Mark: Getting To Know Our King"
Mark 2:13-17

Weekly Meetings and Bible Studies
If you are visiting today, we encourage you to fill out

a visitor card and place it in the offering box.
Monday .........10:30 am ..... Centralia - Women’s Bible Study
Tuesday .........10:00 am ..... Rm 108 - Morning Women’s Bible Study at LCF
Tuesday ...........7:00 pm ..... Rm 107 - Evening Women’s Bible Study at LCF
Tuesday .......... 7:00 pm ..... Rm 108 - Evening Men’s Bible Study at LCF
Friday ............. 6:30 pm ..... Youth Fellowship Night

Pastor Dustin

Two elders will be available after the service in the
front of the sanctuary to pray or speak with anyone

who may have a prayer need, a question, or a concern.

Dan Schwartz
Nothing But the Blood of Jesus

Assisted hearing units are available for those who have difficulty
hearing the service.  Please see one of the ushers for the device.

Nursery Schedule Preschool Schedule
 Today: Brennan & Nikki Pfeil ............................. Carolyn Bishop & Schwartz’s
 Jan. 17: Andrea & Anneke Jensen ...................... Bridget & Hope Hocutt

Church Security: January ( Clayton Pugh )       February ( Jim Kross )

January Operating Budget ................ $ 20,500
January Tithes & Offerings ............... $ 5,771
January Balance Needed .................. $ 14,729

Missionary Support Opportunities
As a reminder, three of our church members are heading out on
mission trips in January.  Pastor Dustin and Susan will be heading to
Zambia on Jan. 17th to provide missionary care and support.  And,
Butch Jones will be heading to the Philippines on Jan. 31st as part of
a construction missionary team.  All three of them continue to covet
your prayers as they prepare.  Also, if you would like to support them
financially, please do so through Littlerock Community Fellowship by
designating your gifts for "Zambia" or "Philippines."

Praise:  Dan Schwartz
Hallelujah, What a Savior

Benediction:  Pastor Dustin

Sanctity of Life Sunday - Jan. 17
Next Sunday, we will consider the reality that all
human beings are created in the image of God
and therefore valuable to Him and us as the
Church.  Join us for this unique opportunity to
think Biblically about the sanctity of human life.


